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Question Time 
 

There are a number of questions about the classifications of secretarial, clerical, and 

administrative professional positions in academic departments in the new job family 

structure.  The Executive Committee requests a report documenting the current classifications for 

all non-faculty employees in academic departments and their proposed classifications in the new 

job family structure.   

  

The pay bands in the new job family structure already have been used to determine which 

employees are paid outside the pay bands for their classifications.  In spite of this, the pay bands 

have not been released.  The Executive Committee requests the pay bands be provided to the 

Executive Committee.  

  

The Executive Committee requests this information be provided in time for the January senate 

meeting. 

 

K. Pollock 

Executive Committee 


